
Why the change?

SNAP benefits were boosted 15%
during the pandemic. 

This boost ends on September 30th. 

USDA recently increased SNAP
benefit levels by 21%.  

This increase starts on October 1st. 

If your SNAP application gets denied or if DHHS
terminates your benefits, contact 603 Legal Aid

for help.

SNAP households will receive an

increased monthly SNAP benefit,

beginning in October 2021. 
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